
 
 

Welcome from our Chief Executive 

 

I am delighted that you are interested in joining Carr Gomm’s Board of Trustees. 

Our Trustees play an important and valuable role in helping us work towards our 
vision for a society where everyone should have the support they need to make 
choices and control their lives as citizens. 

We are looking for Trustees to join our Board, and welcome applications from 
people from diverse backgrounds who are energetic and passionate, and share our 
values and person-centred approach to supporting people with a variety of needs to 
lead their lives safely and do the things they want to do. 

The aim of the Board is to have a vibrant, modern and sustainable organisation that 
can adapt to change. 

We meet approximately 6 times a year on a Thursday evening from 5.30pm to 8pm, 
either in-person or online.  There are opportunities to attend events involving people 
we support throughout the year, with our Annual General Meeting being held in 
November, at which time we appoint our new Trustees. 

This post is unremunerated but all travel and out-of-pocket expenses will be 
reimbursed. 

We hope that you will consider applying to join our Board and that you find all the 
information you need within this application pack, please do visit our website at 
www.carrgomm.org for further information, but if you would like to have an 
informal discussion about the opportunity then please contact me. 

 

 

   

Email: info@carrgomm.org 
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